
Green Hill Family,  

 

On Monday, October 6th I am scheduled to have a surgical “laminectomy” on my L4/L5 
vertebrae in my lower back.  They will remove an 8mm cyst that is behind the “facet joint” 
next to the Spinal Cord.   

This cyst is in an area that is normally 5mm in size and thus is compressing all of the nerves 
in that area, causing much pain and limitation of my movement / mobility.  

The full recovery time is 6 weeks, however after 3 weeks I will hopefully be able to return 
back to the office.  During the 3 weeks I am out of the office, I will do my best to work 
remotely as much as my body allows.  

I will be out of the pulpit for at least 4 weeks.  Steve Hallman will preach on 10-12. Jarrett 
will preach 10-19, 10-26, and 11-2. 

I have enough PTO & Vacation Time to cover my Leave Time.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to let me know.   

Thank you for lifting me up in prayer for a successful surgery and recovery.  Please also pray 
for Jane and our family during this time. 

Blessings, 

Pastor Jeff 

 


